
SoUNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION III
801 WARRENVILLE ROAD
LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4351

APR 0 1 2003

Seymour Mirkes, M.D.
Radiation Safety Officer
DMC Health Care Centers
22341 W. Eight Mile Road
Detroit, MI 48219

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF YOUR NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE

Dear Dr. Mirkes:

In letter dated, March 25, 2003, you contacted the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission and indicated that you wished to terminate your NRC radioactive material
license. The NRC staff has reviewed your request and based on the fact that Huron
Valley-Sinai Hospital has acquired your Novi Michigan facility and DMC/Sinai-Grace
Hospital has acquired your Detroit Michigan facility, no close-out survey is required. It
is our understanding that licensed activities will continue under these two facilities NRC
licenses.

Based on these conclusions no further action is required. Your NRC license number
21-13255-01 is hereby terminated.

If you have any questions, please call me at (630) 829-9873.

Sincerely,

9 sR. Mu e4M.H.S.
hyvsicist

Materials Licensing Branch

License No. 21-13255-01
Docket No. 030-02149

Enclosure: Amendment No. 30



WRCýzFORM 374A U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION PAGE I of 1 PAGES
- t4R~ FORM 374A U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION PAGE 1 of 1 PAGES

License Number

21-13255-01
MATERIALS LICENSE
SUPPLEMENTARY SHEET

Docket or Reference Number

030-02149

Amendment No. 30
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DMC Health Care Centers

22341 W. Eight Mile Road

Detroit, MI 48219
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In accordance with letter dated M 5 25, 2003, License Number 21-132'5-01 is hereby terminated.
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FOR THE U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

APR 0 1 2003
Date By

Ja5s R. Mulla-uer, M!.H.S.
Materials Licensing Branch
Region III


